CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06028-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:33 AM

To: ‘Toni Giordano'

Subject: RE: FPL rate hike

Dear Ms. Giordano,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Toni Giordano [mailto:baberon@msn.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:59 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate hike

What are we on social security to do, no increases in our income but the cost for medicare, health insuarnce, food keep
going up. Now Fpl wants to increase our electric bill.

Good thing we have ice burgs in Florida. Maybe they can put us on a surf board and send us out to sea. Looks like the
Golden years turns out to be the rusty years. Please stop allowing your seniors to be attack by government and big
business.

Thank you

Antoinette Giordano

500 NE 14th Ave, apt 204

Allendale Beach, FL 33009
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